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From: Kimball M. Strickland <kmstrick@execpc.com>
To: <nrcrep~nrc.gov>
Date: Fri, Apr 15, 2005 4:56 PM
Subject: Response from "Comment on NRC Documents"

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by 70 RZ / Q.g•

41146-Kimball M. Strickland (kmstrick~execpc.com) on Friday, April 15, 2005 at 16:55:50

DocumentTitle: Proposed Generic Communication 7590-01
Grid Reliability and the Impact on Plant Risk and the Operability of Offsite Power

Comments: The proposed generic letter references 10 CFR 50 Appendix A GDC-17 criteria as design
requirements (see Requested Information Items 1-4). Plants licensed prior to 1971 (when Appendix A
GDCs were published) may not be required to comply with GDC-17. In particular, the emergency power
provisions of earlier AEC draft GDCs did not address offsite power reliability. In the Requested
Information section, please clarify how plants that are not licensed to nor required to meet the provisions
of GDC-1 7 should address design criteria that do not apply to their facility.

organization:

address1: 2005 Berringer Rd

address2:

city: Manitowoc

state: WI .. ..

zip: 54220 .. ..

country: USA

phone: 920-682-6318
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